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IREM congratulates their RES201 course participants
June 20, 2013 - Connecticut

The week of May 13th, twelve individuals from Connecticut and Mass. made a strong commitment to

their property management careers by attending our week-long Successful Site Management
(RES201) course.

Under the guidance of Larry Johnson, CPM, these students learned all about successful property
management from one of the industry’'s most seasoned veterans. Their week was capped off by
sitting for their ARM exam and they are all eagerly awaiting the results.

IREM Connecticut looks forward to welcoming all of them as new ARM members and thank you
again to Johnson for his wisdom and wit.
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